
      

 
 

 
 

 

The Mayor, Dean Winter, is keen to hear from local 
migrant residents about how they would like 

Council to include and celebrate  
different cultures in our community.  

 
Come and share your ideas in a collective way! 

 
At the Community Hub, Goshawk Way Kingston  

 
Thursday the 10th Dec, 10.30 – 11.30 

 
 
 

A collaboration between Libraries Tasmania and Kingborough Council 

Enquiries jalderfox@kingborough.tas.gov.au 6211 8170 

allyson.ekin@education.tas.gov.au  6165 6210 
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